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WATERLOO-BUSSELTON ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION LINE 
HESELTINE PARK, SEWERAGE PUMPING STATION 

Petitions 
HON BARRY HOUSE (South West) [4.02 pm]:  I again present two petitions that were presented in the 
previous session of Parliament.  Both contain two signatures.  The first concerns Western Power Corporation’s 
proposed alignment of a 132 kilovolt transmission line between Waterloo and Busselton, and the second 
concerns a proposal by the Water Corporation to establish a sewerage pumping station on Heseltine Park in 
Glenleigh Road, Busselton.  I will not read all the details.  Instead, I have generally framed the content of the 
petitions. 

[See papers Nos 129 and 130.] 
 


